
The New York State Library is pleased to announce that an additional $20 million has been 

added to the 2019/2020 State Aid for Library Construction program. That brings the total for the 

program year to $34 million. 

For information about the FY2019/2020 $34 million State Aid for Library Construction 

application process, libraries should contact their public library system. Information is also 

available online at 

http://www.nysl.nysed.gov/libdev/construc/instructions.htm 

  

All applications for aid will be due from the library systems to the State Library on Thursday, 

October 31, 2019. 

  

For general questions about the program, please contact Natalie McDonough 

(natalie.mcdonough@nysed.gov) or Frank Rees (francis.rees@nysed.gov) 

  

Mary Anne Waltz 
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